

October 20, 2020

Tammi McConnell, MSN, RN, MICN, PHN Administrator Orange County Health Care Agency Emergency Medical Services 405 W. Fifth Street, Suite 301A Santa Ana, CA 92701

Dear Ms. McConnell,

On behalf of the Ambulance Association of Orange County I want to thank you for affording us the opportunity to meet and confer regarding the proposed amendments to the Ambulance Ordinance contained in Sections 4-9-1 through 4-11-19 of the Codified Ordinances of the County of Orange.

We appreciate your consideration and are grateful that you provided an occasion for us to voice our concerns. Clearly, the agency heard us, and has addressed them to our satisfaction.

Based on our meeting and review of the recommended changes we feel comfortable with supporting the Agency's proposal to amend Ambulance Ordinance 3517.

Sincerely,

Chad Druten President

1517 WEST BRADEN COURT, SUITE A V ORANGE, CA 92868 A 714.288.8825

HCA ASR 20-000941 Page 1 of 1